
MEMORANDUM 
 
Business Item D 
 
From: Administrator/Staff 
To: Plan Commission 
Re: Plan Commission review & recommendation on a Concept Plan Review Application 

submitted by EnvisionInk Holdings LLC for a proposed expansion of the existing 
commercial building. 

 
EnvisionInk would like to add on to their existing building. The proposed addition would be for 
cold storage. The current zoning would allow the addition and Staff is in support of the Concept 
Plan Review Application. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Kelsey 


